
UK Airspace Policy Consultation

In light of the problems with aircraft noise and nights flights in the
constituency I have lobbied Ministers, Heathrow and the National Air Traffic
Services (NATS). Please find below the letter I have written to Department of
Transport in response to their consultation on night flights.

I would also strongly encourage residents to contribute to the consultation
which ends on 25 May. The link is available here: http://bit.ly/2m7iTnc.

http://www.government-world.com/uk-airspace-policy-consultation/
http://bit.ly/2m7iTnc
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